PALOMARES HARVEST FESTIVAL

October 29th   12:30PM – 1:30PM

Dear Room Parents,


Welcome! 


Thank you for being your child’s room parent. You are supporting your teacher and children in such a wonderful way. Being a room parent is a great way to meet parents within our school community and have fun participating with your children in all the school events. 


The Harvest Festival is an annual Palomares Parent Teacher Club (PPTC) sponsored event. It begins after lunch at 12:30PM with a parade by the children in their costumes lasting about 10-15 minutes. They are then free to partake of the games and activities until about 1:30PM. We expect 130 – 150 children to participate, as younger siblings are always included.


Each grade’s room parent(s) is asked to organize and staff a game or activity. There are several 6-foot tables at the school you can use and decorate. Each grade is allotted $25.00 as their budget. Please keep your receipts to submit for reimbursement.

Below is a list of possible activities you might choose from. Also, a good website to view for more ideas is: http://www.gamekids.com/hallow2.html
1. Bean bag toss

2. Pin the nose on the pumpkin

3. Face painting

4. Stick- on tattoo booth

5. Sack race on the upper field

6. Squirt skulls, eyeballs, etc. with a water bottle in a tub of water and win a prize

7. Horse shoes

8. Ring toss

9. Halloween foam dart board

Be as creative as you wish. YOU may even want to dress in costume as well!

The 5th grade class is in need of props, hay bales for their “Mystery Fun House/Science Lab.” Please contact Denise Jones at 866-3364. 


We will place one group order through Oriental Trading Co. ( www.orientaltrading.com ) to minimize the shipping charges. Please let us know if you wish to order something ASAP, as we will place the order Monday, October 18th. Also, please let us know what activity you plan to do by Monday, October 18th. Please contact either of us with this information. 


Gladys Kong 

733-9599 
PB18th@aol.com



Charlotte Evans 
583-6343

Lastly, the children are invited to decorate a pumpkin at home and bring it to school on October 29th to be displayed during the Harvest Festival.

Thank you all for your time and participation in helping make this wonderful school event fun and festive for our children. 

